
Good morning Sue, 
 

Sorry to see that you have decided that the points I raise about your telegraph pole 

installations do not warrant a reply, could this be due to the fact that you know my points are 

correct and that you cannot defend your position as you know your team are feeding you poor 

information regarding burying fibre optic cable. 
 

Sadly it looks like my point about poles in my street appears to be correct as an Openreach 

vehicle has just appeared with timber poles. 
 

Quite frankly you have a whole village against your regression to the dark ages of installing 

infrastructure above ground and on poles which were once trees, its really great to see 

Openreach being so environmentally concerned. 
 

Your current position on this matter is shocking and quite honestly your argument for having 

poles is ridiculous. 
 

COP 26 is taking place and you continue to use timber poles for cables when underground 

ducting is available or can be installed. 
 

Tell us we are wrong. 
 

We await your reply. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Brian J McFall 

Secretary - MOCCC 

 


